
Summary of the Board of Management Meeting dated 11th February 2021 

 

The Board of Management would like to thank the teachers for all their hard work teaching online once 

again, the process has developed using additional online resources and the children are engaging well in 

the process. 

This meeting was primarily a financial meeting of which the accounts are progressing slowly but 

unfortunately running at a deficit. 

We have received Covid grants which will be helpful to offset additional expenses and will include the 

purchasing of new teaching staff laptops to facilitate online teaching. 

We wish both staff and pupils continued online teaching success and look forward to a return to in 

school teaching.  

 

 

 

 


